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2136 Baltimore Pike / PO Box 492 
East Berlin, PA 17316 

717-259-9941 
www.eastberlinassembly.org 

Welcome to 

To Know Him & To Make Him Known 

Lead Pastor:                                                                                                 
Joel Everhart                                                                                   

Associate/Youth Pastor:                                                                                   
LeRoy Bunker                                                                                    

Board Members:                                                                                    
Emily Strine: Treasurer, Greg Geiman, Dave Mickley, 

Andy Storm, Alina Dusharm & Steve Gebhart 

Take some time to visit our website:    
www.eastberlinassembly.org                                                             

To see more events, select Calendar. To schedule the         
facilities for use, please see or email Deb Flickinger at: 

elphtlvr@embarqmail.com                                                              
Another way to stay connected? Find us on Facebook:        

New Life A/G & Amplified Youth Ministry 

I’m fresh back from vacation and trying to get my brain to function 
like it did before I gave it a week off. Of course the time flew by yet it’s 
funny how unfamiliar my routine has become to me after so short a 
respite. Little things like sleeping in and staying up later than usual, 
eating every hour on the hour, having a diet that consisted mostly of 
pastries, doing only what I felt like doing… Oh how my flesh grew in 
just a few days! Suddenly it’s time to get up, shave, eat bran infested 
cereal and go to work. You’ll be happy to know I was able to find my 
office okay. After my computer updated itself I was thankful to discov-
er I can still type. Later I may even try my hand at writing something 
useful but I’m sure you’ll understand that I don’t want to overdo it my 
first day back. I made a quick trip through Wal-Mart this morning on 
my way in; they have a display of Hawaiian shirts for just nine dollars 
apiece! Why are men my age so drawn to such displays? I would have 
bought one but after all vacation is over. So, if a year after I retire you 
happen to see a very large bald guy with a long beard wearing a loud 
tropical shirt - that will probably be me. 



Welcome! We’re glad you’re here. 

Sunday, May 17, 2015 Announcements: 

i May 24, Sunday, no evening service, Happy Memorial Day! 

i TBA: Youth Sunday featuring all the programs we offer for chil-

dren from the nursery on up. 

i June 7, Sunday, Church Picnic following the morning service, no 

evening service. 
 

  This Week at NLA:   
i Tuesday, Primary Election! 

i Wednesday:  7 pm Bible Study, Girl’s Club & Royal Rangers 
 

Coming This Summer: 


 Youth Camp June 22-26, open to all students entering 7th-12th 
grade this fall. 


 Mega Sports Camp VBS: July 12-17. 

 Kid’s Camp July 20-24, open to all students entering 1st-6th grade 

this fall. 

 

 
  

 
i 9:00 am:  Sunday School.  
 
i 10:00 am:   Morning Worship Service 
 Sermon:  “The Power of Worship” Nehemiah 8 
         Children’s Church age 3-6th grade: Please be sure to    
          check your child in and out at the  desk outside the 
          CC room. 
  
i 5:30 pm: Crown Financial Class in Room #10. 
i 6 pm:  Evening Worship Service, Youth Group, Kid’s 

Club. 

Thank you 1) Joshua Stoner, Dave Mickley, Lake Meade Boy 

Scout Troop, and so many of you for helping make this past work 
day the most productive ever! You weeded, planted, seeded, 
cooked, cleaned... 2) Everyone that invited their Mom along to ser-

vice last week. 3) Larry Bray for allowing Pastor LeRoy to play with 

his tractor (he’s been smiling all week). 4) Stan, Steve, Dave and 

the other members of our prayer team. 5) Sam Marquet for clean-

ing overtime this past week. 6) Ron Strine for a fine job of the 

lawn. 7) Our faithful treasury helpers that count the offerings!  

Our annual church picnic is coming up in just a few weeks (June 7th) 

and I’d like it to be one of our best yet but I need some help. If you 

have any suggestions or would like to volunteer to head up games for 

the kids, games for the adults, a cooking contest or anything else that 

comes to mind please email me at pastor@eastberlinassembly.org. If 

you have a special talent like balloon tying, face painting, juggling or 

your dog does tricks please let me know. Of course we want to leave 

plenty of time for people just to hang around, relax and talk but also 

be sure to bring your softball and volleyball equipment. Finally, if you 

know of anyone with a horse/horses to give pony rides for the kids I’d 

like to hear about that too. 


